
Rachel Stansberry
Bowdoinham
LD 29
My name is Rachel Stansberry and I live in Bowdoinham.  I am writing to support LD
29.  I am the primary caregiver for my grandson and I believe the Merrymeeting Trail 
would be a great place to safely walk everyday.  It is challenging to find places to 
walk that have enough of a shoulder for a stroller.   Thank you for service to Maine 
and I urge you to vote ought to pass for LD 29.


